

April 20, 2009

Gary Zingaretti, Chairman Bear Creek Township 3333 Bear Creek Boulevard Bear Creek Township, PA 18702

Re:

Luzeme County - Local Share Account

Project: School Zone Safety Improvements

Dear Mr. Zingaretti:

I am writing in regard to your request for financial assistance under the Local Share Account Program (LSA). Unfortunately, we are unable to act favorably on your request for LSA assistance.

Competition for LSA funds was very strong again this year. The demand for LSA funds exceeded the available appropriation. Even though your project is worthwhile, it was determined not to be competitive with projects that were awarded LSA funding this fiscal year.

Thank you for your interest in the Local Share Account Program.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Kaplan

Deputy Secretary, Business Assistance

Dorothy D. Kaplan

